
Friday 6th December 2019 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning 
this week: 
The children have enjoyed playing in our Christmas role 

play, making the crafts to sell at our Christmas Fair tonight 

and various other Christmas crafts. These children worked 

together to make a paper chain!  

            

Wonderful Wellies! 

The last session for this term will be next week. There will 

be no Wonderful Wellies sessions in the final week. 

Some of the things that children 

might experience next week: 

Most exciting is performing in their 

first ever school show, ‘Wriggly 

Nativity!’ We are so excited and 

proud of how hard the children 

have worked. Thank you for 

providing such beautiful costumes.  

Also next week, the children will 

be hearing the Nativity Story and 

making Christmas crafts using lots 

of different resources.  

 

Making and writing Christmas 

cards.  

              

 

Tapestry and Wonderful Wellies 

Important letters have been put in your child’s reading packet 
today so please have a read and make a note of your child’s 
new Wonderful Wellies day next half term. Also a letter about 
the online Learning Journey we complete that you can start 
having access to after Christmas. We need a slip completed for 
this. Thank you! 

 
 

Sounds we have learned this week: 

                                                                               
Sounds we will be learning next week: 

                                                                                                               
 
 

Notices and information:  

Thank you so much to all the parents who were able to watch the children’s Fiery Feet performance yesterday. 

The children were so excited to show their dances off and we think they did an amazing job learning their 

routines this term. Thanks to Sophie Evans from Fiery Feet for giving the children such a wonderful opportunity.  

Next term the children will start having outdoor P.E. lessons on a Monday afternoon. Please can you send in 

their usual indoor kit of shorts, t-shirt and pumps plus an outdoor kit of a tracksuit too and trainers (or they can 

wear their pumps otherwise) all in a string bag please.  

Reception children are invited to begin ‘Book Club’ after Chrismtas! Book club is run by parents on a Friday 

afternoon where the children can bring along a small sum of money (20p) each week to save for a book of their 

choice. Please explain they won’t get a book each week as the point is to pay a little off each week. Books are 

about £1. It’s a lovely experience and the children get very excited!  If you would like your child to take part in 

this please bring in, on the Friday each week, an envelope labelled with your child’s name, book club and the 

money inside. Thank you  
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